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PR Minutes 
07/11/2022 

 
Chair Mike Carey called the meeting to order. Present were Mike Carey, 
Mark Page, Josh Lindgren, Nicole Bower, Dawn McCracken and Eric 
Hanson. 
 
Sunday entertainment was successful again. The Irish Dancers had 75+ 
attendees though a good portion of them were parents and grandparents 
of the dancers. They would be fun to have back again in future years. 
 
Josh ordered 800 buns for Sweet Kneads which he’ll pick up for 
Celebration. Other food items needed will be ordered as the event gets 
closer. 
 
Ag Industries and McNamera have both confirmed sponsorships. Nicole 
will reach out to Castle Rock Bank to see if they would like to sponsor. Eric 
will talk to Bolten-Menk about permanent coolers and roasters for the 
event. Jessica and Nicole will prep the sandwich boards signs to advertise. 
Mark will continue to coordinate with Brand Farms regarding their 
involvement with the Empire Celebration. 
 
Dawn, Jerad and Jeff are meeting will ball teams tomorrow to outline 
updated scheduling procedures and expectations. Currently there are 
many last minutes change requests coming in which creates additional 
work for the office and the Maintenance team. Field care during and after 
games will also be covered. 
 
 A review of the ballfield rental policies will be conducted during winter 
2022. Concerns for review are light usage and fees, 
cancellations/timeframes for such and motor vehicles on the field. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
  

 


